Memo
November 6, 2017
[bookmark: _GoBack]This years’ Remembrance Day ceremony will be held on Wednesday, November 8th at 9:15am. Unfortunately, due to our gym not being open we have to have our ceremony in the cafeteria and therefore our ceremony will not be open to parents/public. Our cafeteria is at capacity with staff and students alone and the room is just not available. For this we apologize. 
Please be sure to check our web page to see photos of this very important event.
Our gym is slated to open within the next 2 weeks so it will be ready for our Christmas Concert. Furthermore, we will have a grand opening night towards the end of the month. More information to follow once a date has been chosen.
Please note there will be no breakfast program the morning of the 8th as the cafeteria will be dismantled in the morning for our Remembrance Day Service.
Again, we thank you for your patience in this matter. 

*Important note*   The November Calendar has been uploaded to our Webpage.  Please note there were 2 revisions.  November 21 – Report Cards & November 29 – Gr. 3 & 4 Skating.  Please make changes.


Have a great Evening
Paula Hache
